【Guidance Note for Form SPS/4E】





Any employer who wishes to recruit people with disabilities can simply complete the vacancy order form of the Selective Placement Division and fax it to the nearest regional office of the Selective Placement Division (Hong Kong Office (Fax): 2541 5290; Kowloon Office (Fax): 2796 0369; New Territories Office (Fax): 2499 3713)





When a vacancy order is received, the placement officer will study the nature of the job concerned and its physical and intellectual requirements. Upon matching potential candidates against the vacancy received, suitable disabled job seekers will be referred. Upon placement of a disabled job seeker into employment, the placement officer will provide a follow-up service for at least three months to ensure a harmonious relationship between the employer and the disabled employee.





Notes on Personal Information Collection


Purpose of collection of personal data


The particulars written on this Vacancy Order Form and the related information you provided to our officers will be used for finding suitable job seekers accordingly. The provision of personal data by means of this form is voluntary. We may not be able to find suitable job seekers if you fail to provide sufficient information as requested.





Third parties to whom the data may be transferred


When introducing suitable job seekers for interviews, we will provide job seekers the information you supplied.





Enquiry


According to the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance, you have a right to access and correct your personal data after submission of information. For enquiries concerning your personal data, or making of access and corrections, you can contact:





Personal Data Controlling Officer


Selective Placement Division, Labour Department


17/F, Harbour Building,


38 Pier Road, Central, Hong Kong


